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Friday 7
th
 August 2020

 

MEDIA RELEASE

 
 

OPENING OF THE PRIORITY BUS ROUTE (PBR) 

 on SATURDAY 8
TH

 AUGUST, 2020 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that Senator the 

Honourable Rohan Sinanan, Minister of Works and Transport has authorized the use of the 

Priority Bus Route (PBR) from Saturday 8
th

 August from 8AM to 9PM.  

 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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